
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 7, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Delegate: 

 

An Orientation Program for all new delegates will be held on Friday, December 2, 2022 

at 4:30 p.m. at the Wyndham Grand Pittsburgh Downtown. During this session, PSEA 

Vice President Aaron Chapin will review the House of Delegates Standing Rules and 

Procedures. In addition to an explanation on PSEA’s structure, credentialing, 

Resolutions, and New Business Items, there will also be an opportunity for your 

questions.   

 

This session is extremely critical and very helpful for all new delegates, as you will gain 

valuable insight into the proceedings that will occur on Friday evening and Saturday 

morning.  

 

Experienced delegates are also invited to attend.  

 

I look forward to seeing you in Pittsburgh. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard W. Askey 

President 

 

 

 

 

 


